
 

Electronic 1098-T 

Umpqua Community College now offers your 1098-T electronically through your Student Account. 

All students have the option to receive a 1098-T form mailed to his/her current mailing address. 

To Request a Paper Statement 

Please mail a brief note in writing to: 

 
Attn: Finance Office, Student Accounts 
Umpqua Community College 
1140 Umpqua College Rd. 
Roseburg, OR 97470 

Or email to: 

Linda.Vellines@umpqua.edu 

Please submit your request by December 31st for you to be able to receive a paper statement by 
January 31st. 

 
Please include your name, student ID, current mailing address, signature and date. 

 

If you have any questions please contact: 

Linda Vellines 

Linda.Vellines@umpqua.edu 
541-440-4630     
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